
March 7, 2025 

Aloha KPPCS Families, 

Next week is our last week of Quarter 3 and our last week of classes before Spring Break!   
Here are some important updates: 

Shout-Outs: A big shout-out to Isla and Indraya both in first grade for winning our weekly ticket 
drawing and showing Aloha values at school. We are so proud of our spectacular students! 

Reminder: School Uniform Policy 

A friendly reminder that school uniform shirts are required daily at KPPCS. Please make sure 
your child wears their Kona Pacific t-shirt each day to help us maintain our sense of unity and 
pride.  

Open Enrollment/Re-Enrollment Reminder 

Applications are now open for the upcoming school year!  

●​ Preschool Enrollment: Applications received by March 31st will be included in the first 
lottery. Any received after this date will be added to the waitlist.  

●​ Kindergarten – 8th Grade Enrollment: Applications are now open! The lottery for each 
grade level will be held the first week of April 2025, with placement notifications sent on 
or after June 1, 2025.  

●​ For more details and to apply, visit our website: KPPCS 

Lunch Menu for the Week of March 10, 2025  

●​ Monday 3/10: Hamburger steak w/rice and gravy 
●​ Tuesday 3/11: Pizza sticks   
●​ Wednesday 3/12: Mac and cheese  
●​ Thursday 3/13: Orange chicken w/rice 
●​ Friday 3/14: Kalua pork w/cabbage and rice 

Upcoming Events 

●​ Friday, March 14th: Celebration of Reading Day/ 1:00 pm Dismissal/ NO AFTERCARE 
●​ SPRING BREAK March 17 ~ March 21 
●​ Monday, March 24th: Governing Board Meeting @3:30pm      
●​ Wednesday, March 26th: Prince Kuhio Day NO SCHOOL 

 

 

 

https://www.kppcs.org/enrollment


School Wide Reading Goal 

We are excited to announce a school-wide reading goal, and we need your help to make it a 
success! Our aim is to encourage every student to read for 20 minutes each night. 

Thank you for supporting this goal. We will be having a school-wide reading celebration on 
Friday, March 14th. Check in with your teacher about this fun event.  

Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Sherri Coronel 
Assistant Director 
 


